
Please join Allegheny County, City of Pittsburgh, 
and Port Authority of Allegheny County for a 
community presentation about ongoing planning
for bus rapid transit (BRT) connecting Downtown,
Uptown, Oakland, and other East End Neighborhoods.

Monday, April 3, 2017 at 7:00 pm
The Children’s Institute of Pittsburgh
1405 Shady Avenue, Squirrel Hill
The purpose of this meeting is to:

- update you on the status of BRT planning;
- answer your questions about the planning process; and
- collect your input on infrastructure and service options.

To provide further input beyond this meeting, visit the online survey or attend the public open house:

Wednesday, April 5, 2017 | 12:00-2:00 pm and 4:00-7:00 pm
Connolly Ballroom Alumni Hall | University of Pittsburgh | 4227 Fifth Avenue | Pittsburgh, PA 15213

March Community-based meetings.

April Public meeting; Selection of preferred infrastructure
and  service options

Summer Environmental impacts analysis; public input on
design of streets and stations; and preliminary engineering

September  Application to Federal Transit Administration for funding

2017 BRT Planning Process

For more information on this project, please visit www.portauthority.org.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/busrapidtransit

